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CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK & FIRST FRIDAY MASS 

This week we celebrate Catholic School’s Week with a focus on the theme, ‘Walking Together in 

Faith and Love.’ 

 

The children will attend Mass on Friday 3rd February in St. John’s Church @10am. The P6 class 

are preparing the Mass.  

 

As a follow on from Catholic School Week, there will be tea and coffee served in school following 

the Mass. Everyone welcome! 

 

 

ADMISSIONS TO P1 – SEPTEMBER 2023  

 

If you have a child who is due to start primary school in September 2023 the portal for online 

applications will close at 12.00 noon on Friday 27th January 2023.  Please note a copy of your 

child’s birth certificate must also be submitted with the application. To find out about the process of 

completing a digital application please visit https://www.eani.org.uk/admissions. 

 

 

P7 – APPLYING FOR A YEAR 8 POST PRIMARY PLACE – SEPTEMBER 2023 

 

An information leaflet ‘Applying for a Year 8 Post Primary Place for September 2023’ has been 

added to the homepage of the school’s website. This provides key information for parents on how to 

apply for a post primary place. 

  

Parents can apply for post primary school places online via EA Connect which opens on Wednesday 

1st February at 12noon and closes on Thursday 23rd February @ 4pm.  

 

Visit the EA website/admissions - https://www.eani.org.uk/ to create an EA Connect account. 

 

 

PARENT SUPPORT GROUP – NON UNIFORM DAY 

 

Friday 27th January is a P.S.G. non uniform day. 

 

 

 

SCHOOL CLOSURE – MID TERM BREAK  

 

The school will be closed the week, Monday 13th February – Friday 17th February for Midterm 

Break. We will reopen on Monday 20th February. 
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